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Angela Abbott

From: Mark Hendrickson <mark@thehendricksoncompany.com>
Sent: Sunday, April 26, 2020 4:31 PM
To: Angela Abbott
Cc: Susan Leigh (sleigh@comcast.net)
Subject: Florida ALHFA Conference Sponsorship

Angela 
As you know, Florida ALHFA is replacing the physical 2020 conference in Sarasota with a series of webinars, Zoom video 
conferences (and other platforms) that will cover the topics that would have been covered at the conference. The exact 
subject materials, times and dates of the webinars and video conferences are being determined, and we welcome you 
input on subjects that we should cover. 
 
The Florida ALHFA Board requests that you (the Brevard County HFA) leave your conference sponsorship in place, and 
those that do will be recognized as sponsors of the webinars and video conferences. Please let us know if we can count 
on you to provide this much needed support of Florida ALHFA. 
 
We look forward to hearing from you, having your participation in the upcoming webinars and video meetings, and of 
course, we hope to see everyone in Sarasota for the 2021 Conference (July 7-10, 2021). 
 
Thank you. 
 
 
Mark Hendrickson 
1404 Alban Avenue 
Tallahassee, FL 32301 
850.671.5601 
mark@thehendricksoncompany.com 
 


